
 

 

 
 
                   March 10, 2023 

 
 

Mr. Joshua Thompson 
Integra Technologies, Inc. 
3450 Rock Road, Suite 111 
Wichita, KS  67266 
 

   Dear Mr. Thompson: 
 

Re:  Retention of Laboratory Suitability, January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2022, 
MIL-STD-750F, FSC 5961, VQE-23-037680, Control Number: 083235 

 

 We have reviewed your January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2022 commercial laboratory 
suitability annual retention report for MIL-STD-750.  The report indicates conformance with the 
requirements of DLA Land and Maritime’s Laboratory Suitability Information booklet.  Therefore, 
the listing of your MIL-STD-750 capabilities as stated in your latest laboratory suitability letter, 
VQE-19-033448, will be continued on the List of Commercial Laboratories Suitable for Testing 
Military Devices. 
 
 Your next retention of commercial laboratory suitability report must cover calendar year 
2023 and be submitted no later than March 1, 2024.  It must be formatted to contain the items of 
Section IV of the DLA Land and Maritime booklet mentioned above.  If we do not receive the 
report by this date, your capabilities may be removed from the List of Commercial Laboratories 
Suitable for Testing Military Devices. 
 
    If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Brad Deslich at 614-692-0593.  
 
 

 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       
 
                                                                                     

RAYMOND KOLONCHUK  
Chief 
Electronic Devices Branch 

DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY 
LAND AND MARITIME 

POST OFFICE BOX 3990 
COLUMBUS, OH  43218-3990 
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